
 
SPECIAL ARRANGEMENTS FOR THE RETURN OF BREED SHOW CUPS, IN ORDER 

TO COMPLY WITH GOVERNMENT COVID-19 REGULATIONS 
 

This includes all breed show and cattle cups, Forest Fed cups and Performance 
Competition cups 

 
Even though the 2020 breed show is cancelled  the Society would still like cups to be 
returned  in good time to ensure they are all back and in place ready for 2021!  
Whilst we realise that some of you have yet to engrave your cups and this is still quite 
difficult, we are aiming to have all cups returned by the end of 2020. If you do have cups 
that are ready to be returned, please can you do so at your earliest convenience.  

 
For cups not returned by 31 December 2020, Show Rule D13 will then apply 

 
 
Cups must not be returned loose or unwrapped. 
Cups must be either: 

 securely wrapped and clearly labelled with name of cup and returner’s name 

 in a carrier bag or box, clearly labelled with name of cup and returner’s name 

 boxes and bags cannot be returned 
 
 
 

1. Return of Cups to Mrs Black, Radio House, Pilley. SO41 5QP 
 
Cups may be returned or posted to the usual address.  It is helpful if you can email 
paulineblack67@gmail.com so that the delivery is expected, and will be required to pre 
arrange a non-contact drop-off on an external handover table.  
 
 

2. Return of Cups to the Society Office 
 
Cups should not be posted to the Office as we cannot guarantee that someone will be 
there to receive the delivery. 
 
Visits must be by pre-arranged appointment to make sure that someone will be in the 
office – email info@newforestpony.com or phone 01425 672775 to arrange this. 
 
Only one visitor should come up the stairs. 
 
If we haven’t heard you, please knock on the door and call out your name. 
 
The bag/box is to be left on a ‘hand-over’ table at the top of the stairs. 
 
Obviously if circumstances and Government regulations change in the coming months and 
this allows us to amend these requirements, then we will communicate with further 
updates. In the meantime your cooperation in allowing us to keep our office and volunteers 
safe and services running for the benefit of all members is greatly appreciated.  
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